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Visit us a www.cityoflawrence.
org/billpay to enroll in e-bill and 
pay by credit card! Remember 
to record your password some-
where secure after you set up 
your account! And remember, 
going through the Paymen-
tus portal is NOT the same 
as accessing your e-Suite 
account. For optimal service, 
please use your e-Suite ac-
count! And please remember 
to choose paperless billing, 
which is good for the environ-
ment and also reduces costs!

Thank You, 

Scott Salsbery
Utilities Superintendent
(317) 524-6305
ssalsbery@cityoflawrence.org

CHECK OUT OUR NEW
ONLINE BILL PAY!



UPCOMING UTILITY WORK!!!

w w w . c i t y o f l a w r e n c e . o r g / u t i l i t i e s

Dear Utility Customer,

Franklin Road Water Main Re-
placement – the Utility will soon 
be awarding a contract to replace a 
section of old water main in Frank-
lin Road from 45th Street north to 
47th Street. This is part of a phased 
approach to eliminating all the old 
water main in Franklin Road, which 
work will continue in succeed-
ing years. This work is planned 
to be completed this summer.

Shadeland Way Water Main In-
stallation – the Utility will be 
awarding a contract to install a 
new water main along Shadeland 
Way from 56th Street to Mardyke 
Lane in order to complete a loop 
and eliminate the dead-end main 
on Mardyke as well as allow for 
the abandonment of an old water 
main at the Richardt Water Treat-
ment Plant that feeds into the 
Edlou subdivision. This work will 
also be completed this summer.

Brookhaven Water Main Re-
placements – The design phase 
is underway to begin the replace-
ment of the old water mains in this 
subdivision, which experiences fre-
quent main failures and rusty wa-
ter complaints. The work is antici-
pated to be bid in the latter part of 
the fall with construction starting in 
spring 2020. The first sections will 
be along Kitley Avenue from 46th 
to 52nd and then moving east into 
the subdivision. More information 
as to the exact areas will be pro-
vided as they become available. 
New mains will be installed and 
old mains abandoned, new service 
lines, meter pits and curb stops will 
also be a part of the project. We 
have changed the installation plan 

from its first proposed layout af-
ter discussion with our engineers.

47th Street Water Main Replace-
ment Project – This project in-
cludes old main abandonment in 
Richardt from 47th to 46th, 47th 
Street, Payton Street from 47th 
to 48th and work on all the side 
streets and dead-end streets 
south and north of 47th between 
Richardt & Franklin Road. New 
mains will be installed and old 
mains abandoned, new service 
lines, meter pits and curb stops 
will also be a part of the project. 
Plans are at 90% completion 
now and we anticipate bidding 
in June and awarding project in 
July and plan on completion this 
summer and perhaps into the fall. 

Carroll Road Water Main In-
stallation and East 62nd Street 
Water Main Installation – these 
two projects, designed to pro-
vide fire protection in areas that 
presently do not have fire hy-
drants and eliminate dead-ends 
as well as make city water avail-
able, are still in the easement 
acquisition phase, although we 
hope to get the Carroll Road wa-
ter main installed yet this year.

Sewage Lift Station 19 Replace-
ment – This lift station project 
has been awarded and we an-
ticipate starting construction in 
mid-June. This is not a moment 
too soon as this station experi-
enced a major failure on May 27th. 

Design is also continuing on the 
2019 Sewer Main & Manhole Re-
habilitation Project, for which we 
are applying to the Office of Com-
munity & Rural Affairs (OCRA) for 

a grant to supplement our existing 
sewer capital funds to be able to 
do more work. This work will be 
concentrated in the area between 
Shadeland and I-465 and from 
46th Street to the CSX tracks. 
This work will likely be bid in the 
Fall of 2019 with completion in 
the Spring of 2020. THE UTILITY 
IS STILL SEEKING LETTERS 
FROM OUR CUSTOMERS IN 
THIS AREA SUPPORTING OUR 
APPLICATION TO RECEIVE 
THIS ADDITIONAL FUNDING. 
YOU MAY SEND THEM DIRECT-
LY TO SCOTT SALSBERY AT 
9201 HARRISON PARK COURT, 
LAWRENCE, IN 46216; OR 
ELSE EMAIL THEM TO ME AT 
MY EMAIL ADDRESS BELOW.

Thank you,

Scott Salsbery
Utilities Superintendent
(317) 524-6305
ssalsbery@cityoflawrence.org


